
 

JEFFREYSTON PLAY AREA 
 

 

 

 

The Community Council have discussed for a while the 

enhancement of Jeffreyston play park.  Recently they 

were approached and offered support to look into the 

possibility of lottery funding .  

 

To complete an application not only takes time and 

commitment but also needs to represent the views of 

the local children and adults it is to benefit.  

 

We need your valuable views and ideas.  The children 

in St Oswald’s VA School have been asked to draw 

picture designs showing what they would like to see in 

the park. 

 

Please can you submit your views and ideas to us by 

the 3rd April. This will be included in our initial 

application and will show community involvement. We 

hope this will be the start of the re-establishment of 

community events for everyone.  

 

If we are successful we will keep everyone informed of 

our progress . 


